
 

POSTER SESSION 
 

Entries are now open for the early- and mid-career researcher (EMCR) poster session of 
the Third Australian Earth System Outlook Conference.  

Authors will have the opportunity to present and discuss their work over drinks and canapés 
on Monday evening, 8 December.  

Posters must be on a topic connected to Earth System Science or Urbanisation. 

The closing date for the submission of poster abstracts has been extended to 16 November 
2014.  

*The first 15 poster authors who register for the conference will receive a discounted 
registration fee of $150 and accommodation for the 2 days of the conference.  

We will contact you with more information if you qualify for the support.  

When registering, please send your title and abstract (max 300 words), short bio (max 150 
words) and photo (high resolution jpg or equivalent) to registrations@science.org.au  

The Academy defines EMCRs as researchers who are up to 15 years post-PhD, excluding 
career interruptions. 
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